NOTICE:
Patrons, there is a new policy for Internet Usage effective June 1st.  

· Use of internet computers is a first-come, first-serve basis. Library will not reserve time in advance for individual’s to use computers.

· Internet sessions will be limited to 30 minutes daily per individual. You may request additional time (another 30 minutes at a time) if no one is waiting. 

· Cost of printing is .20 cents a page. 

**Children under the age of 15 cannot access the computers with internet unless accompanied by a responsible person (parent, guardian, or caregiver) **

New Policy effective 7/18/2012 for Unattended Children

· Children nine and under must be accompanied by a responsible person.
· Children who are ten and older may be unaccompanied for a reasonable period of time provided they observe library rules.

**for a complete list of our new policies you can find them on the window in the foyer**

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to ask….
